From: Dana Rosecrans

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 978 the omnibus firearms bill
Date: Saturday, March 30, 2019 6:18:53 PM

I believe it's our right to own guns, The Supreme Court has affirmed that the right to keep and bear arms is a
fundamental right. It looks like all of these bills you are trying to pass are only going to end up in the courts costing
everyone lots of money fighting for something that is our right to do. Please don't try and take any of our
constitutional rights away.

Sincerely

Dana Rosecrans
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